
 
 

Staff Report to the North Ogden City Council 

 

SYNOPSIS 

Description: A request has been made to add an additional partner to the policy related to 

Sponsorships and Events 

Date: Oct. 16, 2024 

STAFF INFORMATION 

Jon Call 

jcall@nogden.org 

801-737-9846 

 

QUESTION FOR COUNCIL 

 

Would the council like to at the Weber Communities that Care to the list of partners and amend the 

policy as shown to allow for the individual groups to utilize city facilities for meetings and dinners 

which are not open to the public.  

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

Staff recommends that Weber Communities that Care be added to the city’s list of partners and that the 

policy be amended as shown. 

 

DISCUSSION 

 

The council has recently adopted a resolution which outlines city partnerships and policies related to the 

use of city facilities. Weber Communities that Care has reached out about becoming a partner with the city 

so they can use city facilities as needed.  

 

It is proposed that Weber CTC be added as a partner, because we typically have representation on the 

committee from the police department or other department heads and that we amend the language of the 

policy to allow partners to utilize the city facilities for free for meetings and dinners as needed. 
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